Dear Aracne Partners, dear friends,

First of all, we hope to find you safe and healthy.

Following our last email dated March 15th, we would like to update about our last Aracne mobility in Italy. 
After having received confirmation by our National Agency that our Partnership may apply for a second extension of ARACNE project till October 31, 2021, (the first extension was asked on June 30th 2020 and extended the project till May 31st 2021), we went on sending the official request. We will let you know as soon as the new Amendment will be available (normally within three weeks) so that you can check with your National Agencies. 

We like to remember, dear European partners and friends, how this request of further extension has been the fruit of our common, strong desire to “look ahead”, over the pandemic, moved by strong feelings of trust, hope and rebirth after hard times of lockdown and great concerns about each other lives and health! 

With these feelings, dear Partners, we sincerely hope that you have a peaceful Easter time and enjoy some days of holidays in good health and light-hearted time. Our thoughts go to Alina. We hope she is walking easily on Heaven roads!

Looking forward to hearing from you, we wish you all the best!

With love,

Cosimo Preite and Italian team

